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Rosemary Horsewood  .
June-12-17 9:00 PM
Leduc, Lauri
Dundas Alley

Hi Lauri, I am a frequent walker in Dundas. I thin  that alley ways are great way for pedestrian's to take short
cuts. When I am walking, the shortest route is an important factor in reaching my destination on time. If you
once allow someone to purchase one alleyway then how many more will follow????. The owner purchasing the
property should have looked more closely into what an alley way is and not purchased the property if he/she did
not want this. For the health of people in Dundas and Hamilton we need to keep alleyways open to the Public.
They provide alternative routes, please do not sell them off to folks with money. Thank you for reading this
email. Rosemary Horsewood
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